
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Oct. 18, 2024. 

Procurement professionals, 

An updated version of the ratification form, CP131, has been published to the CP Library. OMES Central 
Purchasing has changed the wording in the form in response to concerns from agencies; the word 
"unauthorized" has been changed to "unencumbered." 

Please use the updated form for ratifications of unencumbered purchases.  

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis, Esq. 
State Purchasing Director 

 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/OMESFormCP131.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/divisions/central-purchasing/cp-library-of-forms-and-reports/cp-library.html

